
Detectives  revisiting  20-
year-old Tahoe murders
By Ed Pearce, KOLO-TV

INCLINE  VILLAGE  —  Twenty  years  ago,  a  retired  couple  was
murdered in their Incline Village home. The crime remains
unsolved, one of Washoe County’s “cold cases.”

But it and others like it are getting new attention. In a
small storage room in the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office are
shelves containing the files of this department’s unsolved
major  crimes.  Each  represents  a  victim,  a  family  without
closure, justice delayed, but not necessarily denied.

You see these cases aren’t sitting on the shelf, gathering
dust. They’re getting new attention and that includes the
murders of Charles and Nona Rauer.

Sixty-three-year-old Charles Rauer and his 56-year-old wife
Nona had moved in their retirement away from the big city
crime of southern Florida to the safe quiet of Tahoe’s north
shore. “They were retired, living in a condo up in Incline,
basically living the dream that they had,” says Washoe County
Sheriff’s Detective Josh Palmer..

The dream turned to nightmare one morning in early December of
1994. Their bodies were found in their home in the 800 block
of Oriole Way in Incline Village on the foruth. It’s likely
they were killed in the morning of the second or third. Cause
of death: blunt force trauma.
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